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Ms. Blanca S. Bay6, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2 5 4 0 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 

Re: PSC Docket 0 0 0 8 2 4 = E1 / Review of FPC’s earnings, 
including effects of proposed acquisition of FPC by CPL. 

Subject: Florida Municipal Power Agency’s Petition to Intervene * 

Dear Ms. Bay6: 

On July 10, your Office pointed out that the refereuced Petition contains a dis- 
crepancy in the numerai for the address of Florida Municipal Power Agency in Orlando, Le., 
8 5 5 3 vs. 8 5 3. Please be advised that the correct address for Robert C. Williams, P.E., 
Director of Engineering, Florida Municipal Power Agency, is: 

8 5 5 3 Commodity Circle, Orlando FL 32819-9002 

Mr. Williams’ address appears on page 1 of the Petition, under paragraph I., where it is 
incorrectly listed as 8 5 3 Commodity Circle. We appreciate your caliing this to our 
attention, and we apologize for any inconvenience our oversight may have caused your staff. 
You will note that Mr. Williams’ address is correctly reflected on our Service List. 
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